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b Dear Natural Glass Corvette Association,

WINNER'’S CIRCLE Thank you for making gifts totaling $950.00 to the National Corvette Museum in 2014. Your gifts,
$1,000-$2,499 combined with those of other Museum and Corvette enthusiasts, have provided us with much
Crew Chief needed funding for Motorsports Park projects, car care, new webcams, video equipment and travel
$2,500-$4,999 expenses to interview and record Corvette history and other operating expenses.
Driver
$5,000-$9,999 We just wrapped up our 21% Anniversary Celebration, and what a great celebration it was. We
Sponsor recoghized over 1,100 members who have been a part of the Museum for over ten years. We
$10,000 and above honored Herb Fishel, Rick Hendrick, and Russ McLean as our 2015 Hall of Fame Inductees and had
Champion the once in a lifetime opportunity to have them as part of a round table discussion with 19 former
Hall of Fame Inductees. That was a lot of Corvette history in one room!
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$1 Million and Above
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$500,000 - $999,999
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$250,000 - $499,999 At the Motorsports Park, we dedicated the newly completed Kimberlee A. Fast Pavilion and Garage

Heritage Complex. It was so exciting to see cars in the garages having some track prep work done, and the
LALLLLER YELALAA picnic tables purchased with donations look great under the pavilion.

visionary
$25,000 - $99,999 We are able to do all of these things to celebrate the past and present and plan for the future of

Foundation America’s sports car because of the support we receive from Corvette and Museum enthusiasts.
Every gift made provides us with much needed funding for the many projects we have planned.
Do you have plans to make tax deductible donations for the 2015 calendar year? Will you please
consider a gift to the National Corvette Museum to support one or more of the projects we will
do in the remainder of this year and early next year?

Also exciting during the Anniversary Celebration was the official reopening of the Skydome. The
sinkhole is now a memory and will soon be commemorated with a unique and amazing educational
exhibit that will tell this piece of our history. The exhibit will be ready this fall, and we are confident
that Museum visitors will enjoy the story it will tell.

Enclosed is a small thank-you gift for your support in 2014. We hope you will enjoy using these
address labels and think of us as you use them throughout the rest of the year. With a 2015 gift of
$150 or greater, we will send you a commemorative lapel pin designed with artwork from Corvette
Designer Kirk Bennion. Please use the attached form and enclosed reply envelope for a gift by mail.

Thank you for being a supporter of the National Corvette Museum!

Sincerely, i

Yoo st

Wendell K. Strode
Executive Director




